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Letter dated 28 June 2002 from the President of the
Security Council to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 25 June 2002
(S/2002/714) concerning Angola has been brought to the attention of the members
of the Security Council.

They take note of the information contained in your letter and agree with your
proposal to deploy up to 10 military liaison officers to Angola to support the
implementation of the Memorandum of Understanding for the cessation of hostilities
and the resolution of the outstanding military issues under the Lusaka Protocol
(S/1994/1441, annex). They also look forward to receiving the report of the
integrated assessment team dispatched to Angola and your recommendations to the
Council with regard to the tasks and mandate of the United Nations presence in
Angola.

(Signed) Mikhail Wehbe
President of the Security Council


